
 
 

ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION  
April 10, 2018 7:00 PM 

 
PRESENT: Chairmen J. Wolfgang; J. Allen; D. Balassone; B. Davey; Z. Collister; V. Polka; Board Liaison 
Geiben;  GUEST: Bu; Resident S. Lyle; Robert Posa 
 
EXCUSED: M. Feldman 
 
MINUTES: 
Chairman Wolfgang took attendance.  
 
B. Davey made a motion to approve the minutes, V. Polka seconded and the motion carried. J. Allen 
sustained due to absence at previous meeting. 
 
Commission reviewed a Short Environmental Assessment Form for a 4 lot subdivision on Ransomville Rd 
from a 54 acre wooded farm.  Questions arose over the lot size of 200’ depth verse 250’ depth. 
Commission can only approve what is on the application. D. Ballasone made a motion for a negative 
declaration and B. Davey seconded it and the motion carried. 
 
Chairman Wolfgang mentioned that Mike McInerney from Modern will come to the next meeting, May 
8th, to meet us.  April 21st is an open house from 9AM to 12PM at the recycling center in Buffalo, 260 
Hopkins St. 14220. Enter on Tift St.  
 
OLD BUSINESS:  
Collister to follow up with Land Conservancy & Waterkeeper to meet with Commission.  
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Chairman Wolfgang had mentioned to Highway Superintendent about cutting the grass and removing 
brush at L.O.O.W. property. Commission will follow up after another site tour.    
Board Liaison Geiben advised the Commission that the Town has received Greenway funds and has 
moved forward with developing the Town’s waterfront park. The different approvals and permits will be 
making their way to the different Town Commissions and Boards for ideas and approvals. 
Board Liaison Geiben also mentioned that people who live on River Rd on the East side whose properties 
back up to Joe Davis Park are concerned about water issues. Town will send letter to State.  
J. Allen asked if there was a report for how the Riverwalk water fix has worked. Commission will follow 
up with Highway Superintendent.  
J. Allen asked if there was an update on Bri Estates. No updates. 
Board Liaison Geiben suggested sending questions to Mike McInerey at Modern prior to meeting him 
next month. 
Commission to look into getting all Town Parks / Properties and apartment complexes to recycle with 
Modern.  
Collister to ask Dawn Timm to see if we can do a regular electronics recycling program.  
Invite Jeff Ritter to June meeting to discuss new leachate process with the Town. 
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Next meeting scheduled for May 8th. 
 
B. Davey made a motion to adjourn, D. Ballasone seconded the motion and the motion carried. 


